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Please do not turn our city parks into campgrounds. It will destroy the space, eliminate space for
children to play, people to congregate, exercise, sing, play. It is likely that the space will become a
giant trash can as many other campsites have become. It is not adequate and humane shelter for the
houseless in our wet weather. This is not a solution but a bandaid!
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